
  

Please see the important message from Fr. Louie
below.

Dear Families,

Jesus says "let the children come to me." This is the goal of St. Dominic School. 
However, this goal could get much harder. The governor's proposed budget
eliminates critical funding for students who attend nonpublic schools. Please, raise
your voices with me to our state legislators!

Click here for more information.

In Christ,
Fr. Louie

Senator Bill Lieske (58)
Capitol Office
95 University Avenue W.
Minnesota Senate Bldg., Room 2327
St. Paul, MN 55155
651-296-5019
E-mail: sen.bill.lieske@senate.mn

Rep. Kristi Pursell, District: 58A
5th Floor, Centennial Office Building
St. Paul, MN 55155
651-296-0171
Toll Free: 800-920-5882
E-mail: rep.kristi.pursell@house.mn.gov
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Click the image below to download the February lunch menu.
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